
   

Seghill First School   

Main Street North, Seghill    T Together 

Northumberland, NE23 7SB    E Everyone 

Tel: 0191 237 0419     A Achieves 

Fax: 0191 237 3518     M More 

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

07 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Reminder about deposit for Dukeshouse Wood  
The deadline for payment of the initial non-returnable deposit of £20 to 
book a place for your child on the visit to Dukeshouse Wood in September 
2018 is Friday 09 February. 
 
If we do not receive your deposit by Friday we will not book a place for 
your child for the visit. 
 
Fifteen out of fifteen children in the current blue class went to 
Dukeshouse Wood in September 2017, and it is our aim for all of our 
current red class pupils to go on the visit in autumn 2018. 
 
The deadlines for the rest of the payments are- 

 Second payment of £30.00 by Thursday 29 March; 

 Third payment of £30.00 by Friday 25 May. 
 
As per my letter on 23 January, paying £5 weekly over 6 weeks (between 
each payment deadline) will mean you have paid in full by Friday 25 May. 
 
This reminder has been sent out to all parents, including those who may 
have already paid the deposit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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